
 

 

 Normandale Residents Association 

 

Notes from the meeting held on Wednesday, 20th August, 2014 at St.Aidan's commencing 

7.30p.m 

 

Present: Pete Matcham, (chair) Sandie Matcham, Robyn Caygill, Paul Caygill, Grant Roberts 

(arrived late) and Caroline Dunbar.  

 

Apologies: Tracy McIntosh, Margaret Cousins 

 

Notes: for meeting of  Wednesday 16th July 2014  had been circulated electronically.   Agreed 

correct.   Pete/Sandie 

 
Matters Arising:  

Apologies from Robyn and Paul Caygill for missing meeting in July. 

Pete has spoken with the HCC re the mowing and spread of tradescantia around the area 

where the  rhododendrons are planted. 

 

Correspondence:  

Flyer re Keep NZ Beautiful 13-21st Sept.    As this is polling week suggest we make it the 

following week I.e. 21st- 29th Sept.    This will allow time for advertising too.    Grant agreed 

to be the coordinator for this activity. 

  

Jubilee Park exercise equipment: no communication from Blair. 

 

Treasurer's Report: report from Sandie. 

Financial Report for July 2014 

  
July 2014 Balance C/Fwd.   Westpac: $919,05         Rabo,  $15,032.41 

Income :-    $15.00 from advertising.      $40.74 interest from Rabo  

Membership Subscriptions:- $15. 

 

Expenditure: Nil 

 

These monies in accounts include HCC grants of $2,815.20  ($2,075.20 + $220.00 for 

Skateboard Ramp, $520.00 for plaques etc)  

 

Paid-up members:      July begins a new membership year. 

Invoices outstanding: Cheryl Grice $75. HCC (for IRC) 

Cheque paid but uncashed $85.95 

 

Suggested and agreed $500 towards new roof for St.Aidan's.      Sandie/Robyn          
Financial Report Accepted.   Sandie/Robyn 
 
Planting: Kristen Robinson HCC invited volunteers to help with a 'planting' with 

Normandale Playcentre personnel at the Poto Road Reserve on Wednesday morning 20th 

August, 9.30a.m.  200 plants were planted. 

 

Meet the Candidates: 9th Sept. At Maungaraki.    Rick mentioned Maungaraki are having a 

sign prepared for $50.   Agreed we would too.    Sandie/Caroline    Pete to ask about a 

reusable option. 

 



 

 

 

Interpretation Signs: these are nearing completion.   Pete will try to contact Terry Barrett 

former headmaster of Normandale School.   He had made slight alterations to the Horse-

trough notice in the light of later information. 

 

Meeting Closed: at 8:15pm. 

 

Next committee meeting:  17th September  2014. 

 
Notes for the notetaker's use and not part of the record of the meeting. 
Jubilee Park exercise equipment  
Would we need two quotes for HCC as we will be using their grant money?  This question was not discussed at 
the meeting. 
AGM:- happened on June 18th.  7.30p.m.  Guest Speaker Trevor Mallard.  Chocolates had been delivered to 
Trevor.    Thank you Margaret for the gift. 


